Notice of Possible Quorum of the City Commission

Be it known that the City of La Feria City Commission has been invited
to participate at the La Feria Independent School District Workshop
scheduled for Thursday, March 31, 2016 at 6:30 PM at the Lee Facility
Center in La Feria.

The purpose of said workshop is to review the bond facts of the
recently called La Feria Independent School District Bond Election
scheduled for May 7, 2016. This notice is duly posted in accordance
with State Open Meetings Law.

| certify that this notice was posted at 6:25 PM on Monday March 28, 2016, pursuant to the Texas Open Meetings
Act and on the City of La Feria website accessed at www.cityoflaferia.com.
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Esmeralda R. Sanchez, Clty Secretarv




